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Investec Opera Holland Park to commemorate Grenfell 
victims one year on 
 
 
Investec Opera Holland Park (OHP) will mark one year since the tragic Grenfell fire 
with a special gala on Wednesday 13 June 2018, 8pm, raising money for the 
Rugby Portobello Trust (www.rpt.org.uk), which supports the North Kensington 
community. Based just a mile from the Grenfell Tower, OHP has a long association 
with its community and lost a much-loved member of its own staff, Debbie 
Lamprell, in the disaster.  
 
The Hope for Grenfell Memorial Gala, in memory of Debbie Lamprell and all 
the victims, will feature popular arias, choruses, readings and more, with a cast to 
be announced soon. It is hoped that over £50k will be raised for the Rugby 
Portobello Trust (RPT), who worked closely with victims of the tragedy and with 
which OHP has a long association. In 2017, a performance of Verdi’s Requiem 
(http://www.theartsdesk.com/classical-music-opera/michael-volpe-requiem-
grenfell-one-most-remarkable-evenings-our-history) just a few weeks after the 
Grenfell fire sold out in 36 hours and raised a total of £41k for the RPT to support 
victims. 
 
Funds raised by this year’s memorial concert will enable over 100 children and 
young people from North Kensington to attend ‘residential’ trips, week-long trips, 
often to the coast and countryside, which allow them to try new activities and 
escape the pressures of everyday life. Often the residentials are the first time that 
these young people will have left their immediate concrete surroundings. The 
impact of these trips is proven to be especially long-lasting, boosting the 
confidence of young people by introducing them to new skills (raft-building, rock-
climbing, team-building etc), as well as fostering a safe environment in which to 
address any emotional issues.  
 
OHP is extremely grateful to Hamish and Sophie Forsyth for their generous 
support of this performance. 
 
Tickets for the Grenfell memorial concert will be available from Monday 19 
February via www.operahollandpark.com  
 
Investec Opera Holland Park’s 2018 season will run from 29 May to 28 July. Full 
details of productions at www.operahollandpark.com. 
 
Contacts for further information 
Alexandra Watson, Harestones Communications 
alexandra@harestones.org  +44 (0)7789 656433 
 
Chloe Bridgen, Marketing & PR Manager, Opera Holland Park 
chloe.bridgen@operahollandpark.com +44 (0)7713 326006 
 
Erin Coburn, Director of Fundraising and Grants, The Rugby Portobello Trust 
erin.coburn@rpt.org.uk +44 (0)7958 472689 
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